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From: "J. C. Tumblin, OD, DOS" <jctchs44@nxs.net>
To: <contactknoxmpc.org>, <Mark.Donaldson@knoxmpc.org>
Date: 2/12/2008 12:17:36 PM
Subject: Agenda Item 2-G-D8-UR (Northeast of Villa Road)

Dear Commisioners:

Regarding Agenda Item 2-G-D8-UR (Northeast of Villa Road)

Northwest Side of Tazewell Pike, Northeast of Villa Road.  Proposed use: 
Church in R-1 (Low Density Residential) NC-1 (Neighborhood Conservation 
Overlay District)

Fountain City Town Hall requests that the Metropolitan Planning Commission 
(MPC) deny this request.

Even though the church is permitted in an R-1 zone in Fountain City, Town 
Hall feels that this particular request would not be in the best interest 
of the neighborhood for the following reasons:

-The church would have to be located behind an existing structure.
-In the MC-1 (Neighborhood Conservatioan Overlay) the church would have to 
have "the appearance of an accessory building" and in this case that means 
only 750 square feet.
-The parking area would drain into an on-site sink hole.
-A parking lot in the back yard of the structure would not be consistent 
with the NC-1 designation.
-Vehicles entering from Tazewell Pike or exiting onto Tazewell Pike will 
have a definite sight problem.

Thank you for your consideration of denying this request.

Sincerely,

Mark Campen, Chair
Fountain City Town Hall

CC: "Michael Kane" <makane1@bellsouth.net>, ombroligo@aol.com        
<jhitch08@comcast.net>
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